
DEREK S.K. KAWAKAMI, MAYOR 
MICHAEL A. DAHILIG, MANAGING DIRECTOR 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

News Release 
For Immediate Release: November 10, 2022 
 

 

COUNTY OF KAUA‘I 
TRANSPORTATION AGENCY 

CELIA MAHIKOA, EXECUTIVE 
(808) 246-8110 

 

 
 

Kaua‘i Bus officials to conduct survey on Nov. 15 in ‘Ele‘ele 
 

‘ELE‘ELE – Kaua‘i Bus officials are inviting the public to participate in an in-person survey on 

Tuesday, Nov. 15, from 4 to 6 p.m., outside of the entrance to the ‘Ele‘ele Big Save. 

The survey is being conducted to gather travel information and comments from community 

members about proposed Kaua‘i Bus service extensions into Hanapēpē Heights. Comments will be 

included in the Kaua‘i Bus’ draft plan to set up a pilot shuttle in the Hanapēpē Heights area next year. 

Officials will have a table and maps displayed on Nov. 15 for the public to view. 

If you need an auxiliary aid/service or other accommodation due to a disability, call 808-246-

8110 as soon as possible. Requests made as early as possible will allow adequate time to fulfill your 

request. Upon request, this notice is available in alternate formats such as large print, Braille, or 

electronic copy. 

For more information on The Kaua‘i Bus, call 808-246-8110, visit the Transportation Agency’s 

website at www.kauai.gov/transportation, or visit The Kaua‘i Bus Facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/thekauaibus. 
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